
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2022  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Year 7 Settling-in Evening  
  
I would like to invite you to a Year 7 Settling-in Evening on Thursday 29th September 
2022, from 5pm – 6.30pm. The principle aim of the evening is for you as parents to meet 
your child’s progress tutor and see how your child has settled at BCHS.  
  
The evening will support you with your child’s academic achievement and progress in 
their first year at BCHS. As you are fully aware, where there is a strong, purposeful 
partnership between home and school the outcomes for the children are far greater.  
  
There will be an opportunity to get an overview of key dates and information relating to 
your child’s first year at BCHS for example exam week, homework timetable and the 
assessment and reporting cycle.    
  
I cannot stress enough how important it is that you attend the evening to support your 
child to achieve their full potential.  
 
If your child is going to the Anderton Centre, please can you meet us at BCHS at 4:30pm 
on this date, to receive information about kit, rooming, food and the activities on offer. 
  
Yours faithfully,  
  
  
E Cliffe 
Assistant Headteacher  
 


